
Dear Chair and Committee Members, 
 
My name is Adam Grabel and I reside in Beaverton. I'm writing to oppose SB 761. This bill seems to 
needlessly impede citizen access to our established initiative, referendum, and recall processes. In other 
arenas, our state seeks to EXPAND access to voting while this HINDERS access. 
 
Why is the state trying to make it more difficult for citizens to participate? Why and how are we trying 
to dictate who prints a document? 
 
Please oppose this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Adam Grabel 
Beaverton 
 


